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Your contact:
vm@vogt-medical.com

Karlsruhe, 26.08.2021

Urgent safety notice
Product name:
VM Syringe 3-pc, 1 mi, LS, latex free, mounted needle 25G (0,5X25mm), thin wall, regular
bevel, REF 1310405, LOT 022101 BS.
Dear Sir or Madam,

This letter contains important information that requires your immediate attention.
Vogt Medical Vertrieb GmbH is conducting a product recall of the above mentioned product.

According to our distribution records, your company may have received the affected product.
After Vogt Medical has been informed about a possible contamination of the cannula, Vogt
Medical Vertrieb GmbH issues this safety notice. There is a possibility of infection if a
contaminated product is used.

So far, Vogt Medical Vertrieb GmbH has not received any reports of serious health damage or
death in connection with this problem.

We ask you to no longer use any stocks of the batches mentioned and to return them to us.
Please forward this information to all relevant departments in your company.

This measure has been reported to the competent authority. Receipt of this letter or the batch
recall must be confirmed in writing.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate
to contact us by e-mail.

We thank you in advance for-your understanding and support.






